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Good afternoon,  
 
I would like to formally write to object to the Wisloe Green development plans.  
 
Frankly as members of the Cambridge community ( ) we are disgusted that 
the development of 1500 homes are being considered in such a rural and beautiful area. The Dursley area is 
already over scribed with access to supermarkets, schools, doctors surgeries already a nightmare. Parking in 
the area is often hard already without adding to this issue with extra vehicles and people. 
 
As a family with a 5 month old we are concerned the impact this will have on the catchment area for 
slimbridge school. 
 
The noise and light pollution in the area would be worse if there are that many homes near enough opposite 
our house. Currently we have no houses on the other side the road which we love as no one is over looking 
us and invading our privacy. 
 
Drainage in the area is often considered poor and with the extra sewage I doubt this will improve. 
 
Living on the A38 the amount of traffic will increase and the access to our property compromised! 
 
We cannot understand the need for this development with the Lister development already underway and 
creating more traffic and people to a small town. 
 
I would like to again reiterate that we would like to formally object to the plans. 
 
Thank you 


